
 

 

 

 

October 8th 2018 

Dear Parent/Carer 

YEAR 7 PARENTS’, STUDENT AND TUTOR MEETING                       

ON THURSDAY 18th OCTOBER 2018 FROM 6.00 – 8.00PM                                                   

IN THE KEITH WHITTLESTONE BUILDING 

We would like to invite you to attend a Year 7 Parent, Student and Tutor Meeting which will 
take place on Thursday 18th October from 6.00 – 8.00pm.  At the meeting you will have 
the opportunity to talk to your child’s tutor about how your child has settled into the 
Academy.  Your son / daughter should also attend in full Academy uniform. 

Your daughter / son has been provided with a sheet to make an appointment for you to meet 
with their form tutor and I hope that you will be able to take advantage of this opportunity to 
support your child’s learning by attending. 

Alongside the Parents ‘Evening there will be a chance to enter a parent and student raffle 

prize draw. Parents may win a cash prize via Parent Mail for attending and submitting the 
golden raffle ticket upon signing in. Your son/daughter will have the opportunity to win 500 
Vivos’ if they are a tutee of the form with the highest attendance to this event.  

Dr Gardiner, Head of Year 7, and the Senior Leader link Mrs Price for Year 7 will also be 
available to talk with you or answer any questions you may have on the evening. 

We hope your child has enjoyed their first weeks at Joseph Leckie Academy and look 
forward to working with you and seeing you on Thursday 18th October 2018 from 6-8pm. 

Thanks in advance for your support in this matter. We look forward to receiving your Golden 

Ticket for your potential Parent Mail prize. If you have any questions in the meantime, please 
do not hesitate to contact us on the telephone number below. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Keith Whittlestone     Dr C Gardiner 

 Principal      Head of Year 7 


